
 

 

NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE MEETINGS – November 3, 2016 
 

Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 

 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) - 

 

Employee Recognitions for Years of Service -  

 

Public Comments – 

 

Finance (Bob Kenworthy) 

 2017 Budget   - Engineering requests 

    - Grant matching funds   

   - First Reading)  

 2017 Sewer Budget (resolution establishing 2017 rate) 

 IT and Server selection 

  

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 LED streetlight project (PennSEF agreement) 

 Wallingford Avenue sidewalk - construction has started 

 Copples Lane sidewalk – project advertised for bids to be let Dec. 1; construction next summer 

 Moore Road sidewalk – engineering design underway 

 CMAQ (E. Possum Hollow sidewalk) discussing timing of engineering design 

 Furness Park and Parkridge Outfall grants 

 DELCORA resolution for plan revision (to abandon RV treatment plant and pump to Middletown) 

     

Fire and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 Sale of SMFC pumper (reduce asking price – currently $35K) 

 DVIT safety grant (proposed uses)  

 EIT Information 

    

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) –  

 Panther Pajama run (SHMS) and wellness program (SHHS) both on November 12  

        

Public Safety and Police Committee (Nate Much) – 

 Ordinance establishing stop signs (Grandview at Woodcrest) 

 Putnam Blvd. street lighting request 

 

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

 Leaf collection has started 

       

Building and Zoning Committee (Micah Knapp) – 

 Zoning Hearing for 224 N. Providence Road continued to November 21 

              

Managers Report – Bare root trees to be picked up on Nov. 18th; Aqua water main replacements;  

   Community Development Block Grant application due January 11 (public hearing on 

    January 5); prescription medicine drop off; Story Walk in Rose Tree Park; PA Small 

   Water & Sewer grant submitted. 

 

Adjournment - Next meeting is the legislative meeting on November 10 


